IRS Has Toll
Free Phone

The Internal Revenue Service
announced it was starting a na-
tionwide toll-free telephone ser-
vice to make it easier for tax-
payers to get their qucstlons an-
swered.

The toll-free telephone num-
ber is listed in the tax instruction
booklets that accompany the
1040 and 1040A forms. In the
Alaska area the number is Ze-
nith 3700.



